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Mail in voting allows for greater turn out of voters and is much more equitable.  

Forcing people to go back to an old way of voting for a non substantiated reason is a 

ridiculous waste of government time and resources.  Of the people haven't requested 

this action then why are OR representatives even considering it other than to 

appease a power hungry dictator.   


